
ROBSON RANCH WOMEN’S CLUB LUNCHEON 

December 2, 2019 

 

The general membership luncheon meeting of the Robson Ranch Women’s Club 
was held Monday December 2, 2019 at the Robson Ranch Clubhouse. President 
Joyce Frey called the meeting to order at 12:00 pm.   President Elect Gayle Coe 
introduced first time attendees  who shared from where they moved and where 
they live in Robson Ranch.  

Those celebrating December birthdays were recognized. 

President Frey provided the following committee highlights: 

 

Membership   525   members for 2019.  The 2020 annual membership will remain 
$15 

Luncheon   Thanks to all volunteers who assisted with check in. 

 

Treasurer    

Holiday Market  $8155 

Tour of Homes  $1860 

Carry Over   $2500 

Operating Funds (dues) $0 

 

All obligations for 2019 are met. Operating funds will be rebuilt through next 
year’s dues. 

 

 



Service    Our luncheon monthly charities Friends of the Family and Denton 
Community Food Center have received $9600 and numerous bags of food and 
backpacks this year. 

 

 

Community Relations 

Gifts for 24 children and Moms have been donated through Adopt a Family. 

Dinner will be cooked and served to  Monsignor King clients December 30. 

 

Hospitality Thanks to all of today’s volunteers: 

 Greeters  and Table Decoraters were acknowledged 

 

Sunshine   Pink sheets are available on each table to request a card be sent to 
anyone facing a current health or other challenge. 

 

Ways and Means Fundraisers so far this year have brought in over  $25,000. 
Tour of Homes December 8 still has more revenue pending. 

 

Special Projects  Over 250 members enjoyed a number of special day trips 
throughout the year 

 

Social  3 fun social activities were enjoyed this year   

      

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Elections       President Frey inducted the  2020 Slate of Officers  : 

 President Elect    Lucille Zimmerman                                                                 

 Vice President Membership  Sheryl Fisher 

Vice President Programs  Rebecca Bafford 

Treasurer    Elma Hinson 

Secretary    Donna Gardner 

Parliamentarian   Rose DePoe 

Lunch Coordinator    Kasey Miller 

President     Gayle Coe 

  

 

 

 

 

Programs –We were entertained with a rich mix of Holiday tunes provided by 
professional vocalist Cheryl Allison and pianist Rebecca Bafford with her group 
Gen2Jazz 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 1:53 pm        

Respectfully Submitted  



       Martha Butz Secretary 

                                                 December 3, 2019 

             
             
  

 

        

        

 


